
Westside Chinese School 
 

Publicity Withdraw Request 
 

 
 

Dear Families, 

 

 Throughout the school year, our school will be taking many pictures of our 

classes and students practicing Chinese, doing projects, performing in events, and just 

having fun! We would love to be able to share all these pictures with you in our school 

newspapers, school website, or class website—your child’s teacher will give you the 

website url if they do post them.  In addition, we may take videos and share them too. If 

you do NOT want pictures or videos of your child to be posted on school-related 

publications or websites, please so indicate by completing and signing the slip below, and 

return to the school office ASAP. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Shinyi Wu, Principal of Westside Chinese School  

 

 

Please print clearly. 

 

I do not want photos or videos of my child to appear on the school-related publications or 

websites. 

 

Child’s name ________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s class and teacher __________________________________________ 

 

Your family number ________________________ 

 

Your email _______________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name (please print) ________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature ________________________ 

 

           


